
       

 

 

 

 

 

Somerset Ladies Past Captains Committee 

Notes of Zoom Meeting held Monday 23rd November 2020 

Present.  Sandra Ford, Claire Biggs, Susie Gibbins, Sally Dymock, Linda Johnson, Theresa Munns, 

Gwen Cavill and Di Yates 

We all agreed it was wonderful to have three possible vaccines available for the New Year. 

It was agreed by all present that the number one priority was making sure all our events were 

run with the safety of our fellow members in mind.  We will always heed the Government 

advice that is in place at the time of our events, and the processes in place at the Golf Club we 

are playing at. 

Matches/Spring, Summer and Autumn Meeting (Reports previously circulated) 

 

Too soon to make any decisions on how these events will run presently. 

 

Team Event 

 

Again too soon to make any decisions presently and we will need to be guided by Woodbury 

Park. 

 

Subscriptions 

 

Delegates to be sent an E:Mail about subscription fees for those Lady Captains’ who are 

finishing their term of office in 2020.  For the remainder of the membership 2020 fees will 

transfer to 2021.  

 

Administration 

 

A bright and cheerful Christmas message to be prepared by the Secretary for agreement and  

committee members to prepare a short Christmas message for inclusion. 

 

AGM (Sandra’s report previously circulated) 

 

Hopefully 2021 AGM will be able to go ahead – again we will be guided by the current Covid 

situation at that time. 

 

Finance 

 

Some refunds outstanding. 

 



       

 

 

 

Website 

 

The new website is up and running.  Sally will be maintaining the website and explained there 

may be some teething problems, but she is on the case. 

 

Members 

 

The sad passing of Di Barwell was mentioned and Sandra will be sending a personal message to 

her relative and will mention the SLPCS at the same time.  Lesley Organ will keep Sandra 

informed of funeral information. 

 

As at the June meeting to date we are unaware of any of our ladies catching Covid. 

 

A zoom meeting will be held in February on a date yet to be agreed. 

   


